
US Trade Representative, 
 
I have been made aware of a proposed change in the means for public comment on the Large Civil 
Aircraft dispute, that will impose a further burden on submitting comments and objections to the USTR 
imposition of tariffs that significantly and adversely affect the conduct of my business as a wine importer 
and distributor.  I would ask that the means for public comment be made as easy and efficient as 
possible. This would mean keeping the comment system as it presently exists. Thank you.  
 
Best regards, 
  
John A. Desteian 
 


